














Recommend111tion 1 

The Environmental Protection Authority has ,condmled tlrnat the proposal to 
develop a Jindalee Over-The-Horizon Radar Facility near Laverton, 11s 
modified duri1rng U11e process of i1rnte1r;;,1dion between U1e proponent, the 
Environmental Protection Authority, the pulblk imd govermnent agellilde§ tllnatt 
weire cons11Me«ll, is il!lll'lfiironme1rdallly acce/P'tt/lli!J!le. 

In ireadnilllg ~J!nis c1mcl11sion, t!hle Authoirity illlenttill1leiril tilt!! m21illil e11wn1r(()1Jmentan 
fad«iirs ire!Jllllliiring detailed consnllleir!lltiolii am: 

• deai-ing of vegetation; 

waste idlisposal; 

• wateir mrnallilagemellt; and 

• sodo-ec1momk nnnpacts o:rn tllJe existing community. 

The Environmental Protection Andl!ority :motes t!hlat these e11viH"onmenta! factor§ 
h2ve been 11ddresselll 11deq1mte!y hy e.11vfronme.11t11! :management commitments 
given by the proponent. 

Accordingly, the Envil'onment2! Protection Authority recommends that the 
proposal could p1roceed, subject to the proponent's commitments to 
envil'onmenfal management as detailed in Section 7 of the Public Envii-onmental 
Report. 

5. Reference 
Department of Defence (1991), Development of a Jindalee Over-The-Horizon Radar in Western 
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6 


